
 

Membership information for our international colleagues 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Dutch association of animal osteopathy (NVDO) is the base of animal osteopathy and works 
for developments within the profession of animal osteopathy. It strives for transparency of the 
quality of animal osteopaths towards colleagues, cooperation partners (e.g. veterinarians) and 
animal owners.  
The NVDO will promote dialogue with health insurance companies and other authorities within 
and outside the area of animal osteopathy. 

The importance of an association like the NVDO is also the creation of a broad base which can 
provide advantages for the members and the profession in many ways.  

As international colleagues it is possible for you to become a member of the Dutch association of 
animal osteopathy. You will receive many of the benefits the association provides.  

The limitation for you as an international colleague lies within the fact that the NVDO acts on  
Dutch laws and regulations.  
This could be a restriction if in case of an undreamt conflict with an animal owner.  

If this is not unbridgeable for you, then we are pleased to welcome you as an international 
member of our association!  

On the website you can find an application form under ‘Lidmaatschap’ in English. 

Thank you very much for your interest in the Dutch association for animal osteopathy! 

Kind regards, 

Ruth Brouwer (chairwoman)  voorzitter@nvdierosteopathie.nl 
Annemarijn Laan (secretary)  secretaris@nvdierosteopathie.nl 
Sophie Zwager (quastor)  penningmeester@nvdierosteopathie.nl 
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